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Date: Sunday, June 11, 2023 10:51:43 PM

As a concerned member of the public and regular user of Conservation 
Authorities, I ask you to please use your knowledge and expertise  to 
contact and influence the Federal Government to intervene where Bill 23 
threatens Ontario's wetlands.  Since at risk species and fisheries fall 
under federal jurisdiction, please use all means possible to quickly 
protect wildlife and woodlots which will be destroyed under Bill 23 and its 
total disregard for the value of wetlands and the Greenbelt. 
Federal MPs need to intervene protect Ontario Wetlands and Greenbelt 
and stop Bill 23 for our children and future generations. Our forests, 
wetlands, wildlife and fish are so important, they must be protected. 

Jennifer Saunders 
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